
12444 VENICE BL
1 message

Bob Gallion <gallion1@earthlink.net>
To: zina.cheng@lacity.org, connie.chauv@lacity.org 
Cc: Ezra Gale <ezra.gale@lacity.org>

The building proposed for 12444 Venice Bl is out of place compared to other structures in our neighborhood. Please limit 
building height to 45 feet that I understand to be the height standard for this zone.

Tue, Aug 15, 2017 at 3:56 PM

Thank you
Robert Gallion, 90066
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proposed development at 12444 Venice (DIR-2016-304-DB-SPR)
1 message

John Coanda <jcoanda@yahoo.com>
Reply-To: John Coanda <jcoanda@yahoo.com>
To: "zina.cheng@lacity.org" <zina.cheng@lacity.org>, "connie.chauv@lacity.org" <connie.chauv@lacity.org>

Tue, Aug 15, 2017 at 11:56 PM

Hello,

I'm a neighbor of this proposed development, living a few blocks away. I would like you to do 
anything possible to mitigate the impact this development will have on my neighborhood, including 
limiting its height. I think the building is way too tall for the neighborhood. It will tower over 2 and 3 
story buildings that surround it. In addition, traffic is already horrible on Venice Blvd.

Thank you.

John Coanda 
12100 Herbert St 
Los Angeles, CA 90066 
310 295-8865
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